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EXTRA-CURRICULAR AND INTERSCHOLASTIC ACTIVITIES AND ATHLETICS

Extra-Curricular and Co-Curricular Activities(such as school
play, intramurals and other activities within the district)

The school district will provide students with opportunities to
participate in extracurricular and co-curricular activities
designed for the age, interest, and ability level of students in
its respective schools. All extra-curricular and co-curricular
activities shall operate under the general supervision of the
building principal and/or school activities director.

Extra-curricular and co-curricular activities shall adhere to
the following guidelines:

1. Activity offerings shall be of sufficient variety and
number to meet the wide range of interests of students.
Participation shall be voluntary.

2. All clubs/organizations must be approved by the
Superintendent or his/her designee and shall be supervised
by a school district employee who is assigned as an
Advisor for promotion or student participation.

It is a privilege and not a right to participate in
extracurricular and co-curricular activities. Participation in
such activities may be limited or conditioned upon compliance
with school district policies, rules and regulations, codes of
conduct, attendance, and maintaining satisfactory grades

Interscholastic Activities (such as WHSAA activities and other
activities that compete outside of the district )

The school district shall also provide students in Sheridan High
School and Sheridan Junior High School with opportunities to
participate in interscholastic activities as approved by the
Board. All interscholastic programs shall operate under the
general supervision of the building principal and/or school
activities director. Personnel who meet Professional Teaching
Standards Board (PTSB) requirements will be assigned to coach
and supervise the various interscholastic programs as needed.
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EXTRA-CURRICULAR AND INTERSCHOLASTIC ACTIVITIES

The school district shall maintain membership in and adhere to
the requirements of the Wyoming High School Activities
Association (“WHSAA”). The Superintendent or his/her designee
shall serve as the school district’s voting representative at
all meetings of the WHSAA. The eligibility of students to
participate in WHSAA athletic programs will be determined in
accordance with WHSAA regulations. The ability of students to
participate in WHSAA catastrophic insurance, if available, will
be determined in accordance with WHSAA regulations.

The school district and coaches of interscholastic programs may
adopt rules and/or requirements pertaining to participation in
such activities. In such an event, each student participant
shall agree to abide by and comply with the requirements set
forth by the school district and the responsible coaches as a
condition of participation.

It is a privilege and not a right to participate in
interscholastic activities. Participation in such activities may
be limited or conditioned upon compliance with school district
policies, rules and regulations, codes of conduct, attendance,
and maintaining satisfactory grades.

In all extra-curricular and interscholastic activities, the
District will follow all relevant federal and state statutes
including Title IX and W.S. 21-25-101 et. seq.

First Reading: 11-6-23
Second Reading: 12-4-23
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